
Attention 8th 

Grade Parents 

and Families:  
We will be doing an 8th grade 

baby photo section in our 

2019-2020 yearbook! 

 

If you wish to participate, please send a 

baby photo of your son/ daughter. 

Include their first and last name in the 

email to Mrs. Rippeon at 

srippeon@aacps.org. 

 

In order to meet our yearbook 

deadline, all photos are due by 

3/20/20 at 3:15 pm. 
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